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For those starting to preach or teach, it can be a confusing experience.

Imagine a young sailor setting out to sea for the first time. They have the boat, the sails, and the
wind at their back, but without the wisdom of seasoned sailors, they risk being lost in the
vastness of the ocean. Your tips are like the stars on their map—small but crucial lights that
guide them safely to their destination.

By sharing your insights, you’re helping inexperienced speakers navigate their journey with
confidence and clarity. Even one small piece of advice can be the star that someone needs to
find their way.

This is a final reminder to share your top three tips for new and inexperienced preachers and
teachers. The deadline is fast approaching, and I’d love to include your wisdom in the upcoming
video series starting in January 2025.

Your input can make a real difference in equipping the next generation of speakers. It’s quick
and easy—just reply with one to three simple, actionable tips.

Thank you to everyone who has already contributed—it’s shaping up to be a fantastic resource!

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Please add your comments on this week’s topic. We learn best when we learn in community.

Consider joining us at AIM UK & Ireland for faith-building teaching:
https://aim.moodlecloud.com/.

Do you have a question about teaching the Bible? Is it theological, technical, or practical?
Please send me your questions or suggestions. Here’s the email: malcolm@malcolmcox.org.

If you’d like a copy of my free eBook on spiritual disciplines, “How God grows His people”, sign
up at my website: http://www.malcolmcox.org.
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Please pass the link on, subscribe, and leave a review.

Keep calm and carry on teaching.

God bless, Malcolm


